## Lucy Allan MP

Member of Parliament for Telford



## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mike Golding TCL Packaging Stafford Park 6 Telford TF3 3AT

5 February 2018

Dear Mike

I write in response to your email of 30 January 2018, regarding your business; TCL Packaging and your concerns about moves towards plastic free aisles in supermarkets.

I read with interest the article in the Shropshire Star and I fully understand your concerns about these proposed measures.

You and your business play a vital role in contributing towards the local economy in Telford and indeed supply jobs for our workforce. For that you should be commended.

I know you will agree that Telford has a proud history of plastics and I will certainly be raising your concerns with policy makers in Government.

I do hope to find a time to visit your site later this year.

Thank you for raising this very important issues.

Yours sincerely

Lucy Allan MP